The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township Board of Supervisors was called to order at 7 p.m. on May 2, 2013. Present were Bill Goodrich, Ted Plevinsky, Alton Wilber, Jim Lindsey, George T. Southworth Jr., Don Rifenbury, Lori Raub, Clifford Reed, Lennie Kalechitz, Mary Jane Bolles, and Linda Rockwell.

<u>Public Comments</u> Lori requested a copy of the April Treasurer's report.

Minutes Bill made a motion to accept the April 2013 Meeting Minutes as presented. Jim seconded and Ted voted yes.

<u>Road Report</u> Bill reported the following April activities: road work on Hunsinger; grade, rake, and roll on Upper Rhiney and State Line.

<u>Treasurer's Report</u> Bill made a motion to accept the April 2013 Treasurer's Report as presented, pay Bill List 05-13, pay any bills which are normally paid during the month, and pay the payroll for May. Ted seconded and Jim voted yes.

Scheduled Public Input None.

Old Business None.

New Business Ted noted that the township needs to get a container for the white goods pickup on June 1. Linda will advertise the weeks of May 20 and 27.

Bill reported that Vera Scroggins had called about gas readings. Her compressor meter had an over reading. However, Lenny took a reading from the middle of the road and his reading was under. He also has a windbreaker on his meter.

Meetings The supervisors coordinated their calendars to attend upcoming meetings.

Correspondence None.

<u>Payroll and Check Signing</u> The supervisors signed the checks presented for payment.

Adjournment Bill made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:13 p.m. Jim seconded and Ted voted yes.